Subject:RE: 2nd Meeting to Elect Executive
Date:Tue, 24 Oct 2023 16:48:29 +0000
From:Roné Boyko <rone.boyko@sjasd.ca>

To:Pierre Attallah

Hello, good morning.

The second meeting is scheduled for January 18 at 6:00 pm via Teams, and
this will shared in the coming weeks. Please note however, that there is no

Executive on a Parent Advisory, so there will be no election.

Thanks,

Roné Boyko

Principal/Directrice
Ecole Ness

3300 Ness Avenue
Winnipeg, Mb R2Y 0J6
204-837-1361 ext 4601

From: Pierre Attallah

Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 4:48 PM
To: Roné Boyko <rone.boyko@sjasd.ca>
Subject: 2nd Meeting to Elect Executive

Hello Mme Boyko,

| am following up to the October 5, 2023 Ecole Ness Parent meeting
where we established a Parent Advisory Council (PAC) and
adjourned.

When do you plan to announce the date of the second meeting to
complete the next step of electing the Executive for our PAC?

Thanks,

Pierre N. Attallah B.Sc.

Ness Middle School Parent Advisory Council Member
Phone: (204) 885-9228



Subject: Re: 2nd Meeting to Elect Executive
From: Pierre Attallah

Date: 2023-11-05, 21:58

To: Jenness Moffatt <jenness.moffatt@sjasd.ca>

Good morning Ms Moffatt (superintendent),

| want to inform you that the principle at Ness middle school,

Mme Roné Boyko, is not allowing for parent representation by
electing an executive to our Parent Advisory Council (PAC) formed on
Oct 5, 2023 as | requested below. As you know, the election of an
Executive for the PAC is required. | am concerned that not having an
Executive on PAC leads to several shortfalls for the students.

| am asking for your assistance in this matter. Specifically, can you
please correct this by announcing a PAC meeting to elect the
appropriate representatives ASAP and advertise it appropriately on
the schools outdoor board, through the email system, and in the local
newspaper.

The longer this takes, the longer the students will be without parent
representation which is not in their best interests.

If there is anything | can do to expedite this matter or if you have any
questions or need clarification, please let me know and | will make
available. Please note that this is not only important to me, but to
other parents as well; we want to see the proper process
implemented and | trust that you do as well.

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter.
Respectfully,
Pierre N. Attallah B.Sc.

Ness Middle School Parent Advisory Council Member
Phone: (204) 885-9228



